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Dear Committee Chairs and Members, 

I am writing to express opposition to House Bill 3103 and its ammendments. This bill 

does not represent the interests of most Oregonians, myself included. I am a 

tradesperson, but still value healthy forests, clean water and carbon storage over 

cheaper wood products. The Western Oregon State Forest Habitat Conservation 

Plan needs our support, not a bill that weakens it.  

Please act for the betterment of our state as a whole and oppose this bill.  

Thanks for your time, 

Kelly Humber 


